Bax 522
Carlsbad, New Mexico
January 17, 1938&

Hurd & Crile
Attorneys at Law 4
Roswell, New Mexico

Gentlemen: Re: 01l Well Drilling Compeny

This is in reference to the Well Log of the
Grimes #1 well of thLe above mentioned company. I
£ind that the Well log you submitted to the Santa
Fe office was not on our regular form SG-108, which
is required by this office.

Enclosed herewith you will find two copies of
form SG-108 which I wish you would kindly f£ill out for
the Grimes #1 well and return both coples to me as soon
a8 possible.

Very truly yours,

FIV:t

Encls, F. J. Vesely
State 0il & Gas Inspector.
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